
 

 

SANSKRITI SCHOOL 
Dr. S. Radhakrishnan Marg 

New Delhi 
 

Dear Parent, 

It is a matter of great joy that after a gap of two years of online/hybrid teaching, as per 
Government guidelines, the school is going back to traditional classroom teaching. The school 
is eager to welcome the children back to school.  

To facilitate easy transit to and from school, and based on the responses to the survey, the 
School has re-worked 36 old bus routes from 2019-20. After merging some routes (due to a 
poor response) we propose to run 28 regular routes from 6/04/2022. 5 routes (2 each for 
Dwarka and Gurugram and 1 for Noida) will run on a self-finance basis.  

As DTC has withdrawn from the school bus segment, all these buses will be from private 
operators. A dedicated female Bus Didi will be assigned to every route. Covid-19 protocol as 
stipulated by GNCT of Delhi from time to time will strictly be followed. Regular training of bus 
didi, driver and conductor will be conducted by professionals. The buses so deployed will be 
less than 5 years of age. Route wise GPS tracking facility will be shared with the parents for live 
tracking of the respective route. An SoP for riders and staff will be shared with all for strict 
compliance. 

A personalized email will be sent to all respondents of the survey providing the details of the bus 
route, bus stop, and the fee amount, assigned to the student. The fee for the month of April and 
May 2022 will be assigned to the online fee module of the parent portal. The route-wise GPS 
tracking details will be shared on the route-wise WhatsApp groups by 5/4/2022. 

In case, till now you have not submitted the bus transport survey form, you may do so now at 
https://forms.gle/2M9YWCRmKpNts6ry6 . If you wish to discuss your route/ stop or at present, if 
there is no School bus from your area, please do contact the Transport Department of the 
School to find the possibility of modification of existing routes or creating a new School bus 
route (if feasible). You can reach the Transport Department via Email at 
transport@sanskritischool.edu.in or Whatsapp – 8700584581 latest by 04/04/2022:  

We look forward to your continued support as we take steps to ensure the safety of our children. 

 
Richa Sharma Agnihotri 
(Principal) 
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